

Birches First School

Believe, Grow, Succeed to be the best 'me' I can be.

23.9.25

Dear Parents,

I am writing to you with a heartfelt request that we believe echoes and reinforces the values of community and remembrance that our school holds dear.

As many of you know, the recent passing of our beloved school cook, Mrs. McLeod, has left a deep void in the hearts of everyone within our school community. Mrs. McLeod served our school with warmth, dedication, and kindness that touched the lives of each child and staff member alike. Her culinary talents and cheerful presence created a warm environment that truly enriched all whether in the dining hall or during her dear singing sessions!

In honour of Mrs. McLeod's invaluable contributions and to keep her memory alive and within our school, we wish to establish a special memorial on our school grounds. This memorial will serve as a testament to her legacy and offer a place for everyone to reflect on her past life here at Birches.

To bring this meaningful project to fruition, we kindly request your support in the form of donations. Contributions of any size are greatly appreciated and will directly contribute to the construction and maintenance of this memorial. It is our hope that through the generosity of our school community, we can create a lasting tribute to someone who gave so much to our children and staff.

If you are able to contribute -no matter how big or small, please send your donations to the school office, clearly marked for the "Mrs. McLeod Memorial Fund." Thank you for considering this act of kindness and for your ongoing commitment to our school community. Your generosity and support will ensure that Mrs. McLeod's memory is forever celebrated and cherished.

With warm regards,

S Varricchione Headteacher